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S A FRETY NiOWE T CE

Thomas Sports Equipment require all Chaser rigs which have a
metal stiffner installed or were originally manufactured with a
metal stiffner to be returned to them for modification according
to their drawing No.: TSE 8388 (extract below). In addition, if
a Chaser has a narrow ripcord housing it must have the housing
firmly secured at the top of the stiffner plate, and the
subsequent distance from the top of the stiffner place to the
centre of the top grommet must be a minimum of 2k".

In addition ‘Rambo’ type pilot chutes are not to be used on the
rigs referred to in this Safety Notice, and T.S.E. will change
these when doing the above modification.

Tony Knight
CHAIRMAN SAFETY &
TRATNING COMMITTEE

10th March 1988

Distribution: All CCI's, Clubs, Advanced Riggers
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